Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2019 11:39 AM

To: Carol Carey (ccarey@historicsaintpaul.org)

Cc: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Soley, Reid (Cl-StPaul);

Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul); Yannarelly, Joe (Cl-StPaul) (joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us);
Boulware, Christine (Cl-StPaul); austinhegnauer@gmail.com; hw.ea.jensen@gmail.com;
jhyust@hotmail.com; tjbrock651@yahoo.com; sondouglas@hotmail.com; Gause,
George (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 412 Goodrich Ave

Hello Ms. Carey,

| sent you an email on June 14, 2019 stating that Ms. Moermond has granted 180 days for the removal or repair of the
building. | have mentioned a date in December and January to determine if the nuisance condition is abated. Those
dates say 2018 and 2019. See corrections below.

At the Conclusion of the 180 days, there will be a Legislative Hearing on December 10, 2019 at 10:00 a.m. in Room 330
City Hall to determine if the nuisance condition is abated. The Public Hearing will be on January 8, 2020 at 3:30 p.m. in
Room 300.

Thank you.

Mai X. Vang

Legislative Hearing Coordinator
Saint Paul City Council

15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310
Saint Paul, MN 55102

P: 651-266-8563

F: 651-266-8574
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us

The Flean Lowgbie
Tty in Admerca
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